August 1, 1989

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein 9404 Santa Fe Lane Overland Park, KS 66212

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

This is to confirm your reception of KLUC-FM on the evening of July 22nd, at the times you've indicated in your report.

After checking with our Traffic Director, the spot announcements you referred to, were in fact scheduled for the 7:50 break, so I assume you really did pick-up our station all the way out in Kansas.

Enclosed, please find a KLUC bumper sticker, in the off chance that you might have a collection that you'd like to add to.

Thank you for your report, and continued success in your DX-ing.

Cordially,

Steven J. Boucher Chief Engineer